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Reopening Town Hall 
Sponsored by Glendale College Guild and ASGCC 

April 30, 2021 1:00 p.m. - 2:30 p.m. 
 
 
When will GCC return to offering in-person courses and services? What must be addressed 
for GCC to implement a phasing-in or full-opening of its campuses? Who is involved in 
making these important decisions focused on health, safety, and student access and 
success?  
 
These and many other questions are in our minds as each day we receive new, and 
sometimes conflicting, information from national, state, and local county health officials. 
 
To help faculty, staff, and students better understand what is being planned, Glendale 
College Guild and ASGCC are sponsoring a Reopening Town Hall to be held on Zoom this 
Friday, April 30, 2021 from 1:00 p.m. – 2:30 p.m. 
https://cccconfer.zoom.us/j/91977635161?pwd=dUZEV3JjOFRsd1N1VmtkZ1VjWjZDdz09 
Password: 826890 
 
During the Town Hall, Dr. Michael Ritterbrown, Vice President, Instructional Services, will 
provide an overview of the latest draft of the Return to Campus plan. In addition, Vice 
Presidents Culpepper, Schlossman, and Simmons will join him in addressing areas of 
uncertainty not addressed specifically in the plan, based on questions previously submitted 
to the Guild and ASGCC. 
 
All faculty, staff, students, and members of the public are welcome to attend. In the near 
future, CSEA and ASGCC will be hosting separate Town Halls as well. 
 
Prior to attending the Reopening Town Hall, I urge you to read the attached “draft plan 
ongoing in development…” 
 
 

 
 
David Viar 
Superintendent/President 
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